WHITCHURCH DOWN CONSULTATIVE GROUP

NOTES OF THE MEETING of the WHITCHURCH DOWN

CONSULTATIVE GROUP held at the Council Chamber, Drake Road, Tavistock on **TUESDAY** the

23rd APRIL 2019 at 6.30PM

PRESENT Cllrs. Philip Sanders, Paul Ward, Anne Johnson, Pete

Squire

OTHER BODIES Plasterdown Grouped Parish Council – Cllr. Janet

Freeman

Whitchurch Commoners - Absent

Tavistock Golf Club - Shaun Getson, Dave Burge,

Barry Shipton

National Park Ranger - Absent

Tavistock Cricket Club - Ian Gauler

IN ATTENDANCE Town Clerk, Community & Compliance Officer

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

No Apologies for absence had been received.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

No Declarations of Interest were made.

3. NOTES OF THE LAST MEETING

- a) The Consultative Group received the Notes of the Meeting of the Whitchurch Down Consultative Group held on 20th November 2018 and endorsed their accuracy.
- b) There were no Matters arising.

4. REPORTS

The Consultative Group considered the following reports from:-

a) Tavistock Town Council;

• **Vehicle gates/cattle grids** – two reported damaged gates/cattle grids have been repaired by Devon Highways.

7. DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING Wednesday 2nd October 2019.

The Meeting closed at 6.55pm.

Signed	 	
Chairman		
Dated		

